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22nd June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 5 activity day @ Penryn College      Tuesday 4th July 
 
Year 5 children have been invited to take part in an activity day at Penryn College on 
Tuesday 4th July, the day will be Science based. We will need to leave school as close to 
9.00am as possible so could children please arrive at school for 8.45am.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch, if you wish your child to have a school packed lunch, 
please complete and return the attached order form before Monday 26th June as we have to 
give Interserve Catering Services plenty of advance warning.   
 
Mrs Hocking and Mrs Dunn will be accompanying the children in the minibus and at the 
event, but we can only take 14 children in the minibus and will therefore need offers of help 
with transport to and from Penryn College from 2 DBS checked parents, who will also need 
to complete a Cornwall Council volunteers driver form (available from the school office). 
Children will be back at school to finish at 3.15pm as normal.  
 
If you are happy for your child to take part please complete and return consent form by 
Wednesday 28th June.  
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Year 5 activity day @ Penryn College       Tuesday 4th July 
 
I consent to my child taking part in this activity and to travelling to and from Penryn College 
in either the school minibus or another parent’s car. 
 
I am happy for the school to use the medical and emergency information provided on the 
Cornwall Council Eden Project consent form.  
 
Emergency Contact Number ………………………………  
 
Signed…………………………. Parent of……………………………..  
 
(Please speak to Mrs Read or Miss Braddon if you are DBS checked and able to help with 
transport) 
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